
Vriesman, Doug <dvriesman@gracechristian.edu>

Opportunity to register for FA-21 semester

1 message

Wallace, Beverly <bwallace@gracechristian.edu> Thu, Jul 2
Bcc: dvriesman@gracechristian.edu

We are excited to inform you that
as part of the Higher Education Emergency
Relief Fund (HEERF) program Grace Christian University is now allowing
students with outstanding balances to register for this Fall classes. 

GCU has earmarked relief funds to
assist students who wish to continue their education but have experienced
financial hardship due to Covid19 and have an outstanding balance from the
previous academic year. 

Please
email the GCU Registrar’s office at registrar@gracechristian.edu as soon
as possible if you want to return. 

We will be sending you further
information regarding relief funds in the coming days.  If you are already registered, simply stay
tuned for further relief fund information.

We look forward to seeing you on campus this Fall!

-- 

BEVERLY WALLACE

STUDENT ACCOUNT SPECIALIST

P: (616) 261-8560 | F: (616) 538-0599

GRACE CHRISTIAN UNIVERSITY

1011 ALDON ST SW, GRAND RAPIDS, MI 49509


Please note 
Grace Christian University offices are closed on 

       Fridays during June and July


This transmission, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s) or entity and may contain confidential and privileged information. If you have received this transmission in error, please immediately contact the sender
above to arrange the proper handling of the information.
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